
Welcome to December’s edition of our newsletter. We are halfway through the
year and I’m sure everyone is ready to enjoy some time off for the holidays. We
have a few loose ends to tie before the semester is over and we hope you are

able to attend the following:

Classified Senate December Meeting:
Tuesday, December 12th

12:00PM - CH-342

President’s Holiday Reception:
Wednesday, December 13th

12:00PM - Conference Center

We would like to thank everyone that participated in our first Secret Condor.
The Grinch began his deliveries today and will continue to deliver this week.
We are glad to see the the Condor Spirit moved the Grinch to deliver gifts, 

not steal them!! 


